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Bulletin #13: Temporary Road Closure at McGillivray Road 

Please be advised that starting on June 13, 2019 the northern section of McGillivray Road at 
Huntington Road will be temporarily closed until September 30, 2019 to facilitate construction 
activities of the Highway 427 Expansion Project. There will temporarily be no access to McGillivray 
Road from Huntington Road as bridge construction is being completed for the future crossing of 
Highway 427 over CP Rail and McGillivray Road. These works include the completion of bridge piers 
and bridge abutments. Access to McGillivray Road from Rutherford Road will remain open at this 
time. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this period of construction. Please reduce your 
speed through construction zones for the safety of all road users and our workers.  
 
For more information regarding traffic disruptions and road closures please visit the project website at: 
http://427expansion.ca/traffic-disruptions/. If you have any questions please contact LINK427 at 
ask@427expansion.ca or call 1-888-352-8085.Des renseignements sont disponibles en français en 
composant 1-888-595-3152. 
 
Additional Information: 
 
LINK427 is the consortium selected by the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) and Infrastructure Ontario (IO) to 
design, build, finance and maintain the Highway 427 Expansion project. 
The Highway 427 Expansion project will extend the highway 6.6 km, from Highway 7 to Major Mackenzie Drive 
and widen the existing highway to 8 lanes between Finch Avenue and Highway 7. 
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